
Sunday, September 12th, from 3:30 – 5pm
(Online Zoom Meeting)

Or
Wednesday, September 15th, 5:30-7pm 

(In Person meetings at PHUMC)

Pulaski Heights United Methodist
Church Stephen Ministry

Stephen Ministry has been in operation at
PHUMC since 1994. The ministry has been a
blessing to individuals, to the lay ministers

themselves, and to the entire congregation.
 

 Contact Carole Ann Provin,
carole.provin@yahoo.com, 

or 
Dr. Jeff Hampton, jhampton@phumc.com, 

501-664-3600.

New Training Classes
Starting September 12 and 15
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